
 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

We are happy to inform you that Sri Anjana Ranjan Dash has joined OPGC as  

Director (Operations) on 07th April 2025 at Corporate Office, Bhubaneswar. 

A Graduate in Mechanical Engineering from NIT, 

Rourkela (formerly REC) and Post Graduate Diploma in 

Management from MDI, Gurgaon, Sri Dash has around 

37 years of experience in Power sector and he has 

served in NTPC Ltd. from 1988, where he joined as 

Engineering Executive Trainee and Last served as 

General Manager (O&M) till his separation in April 2025 

to join OPGC. During his long association with NTPC 

Ltd. Sri Dash has served at locations like Ramagundam, 

Talcher, Unchahar, North Karanpura and Telangana. 

Apart from serving at various plant locations he has also 

served at Eastern Region Head Quarters at Patna. 

Let us welcome Sri Anjana Ranjan Dash to our OPGC family.  

 


